56 Mount Prospect Park

Belfast

BT9 7BG  

Tel (028) 90664111

jeffreydudgeon@hotmail.com

1 April 2005

Dear Departmental Record Officer,

Further to your letter of 22 March 2005 (ref 05/75) I would like to refine my Freedom of Information Act request in date terms and also enclose the necessary £10 cheque and copy of proof of identity for provision of personal information under the Data Protection Act to be supplied alongside other items.

The documents, copies of which I want forwarded to me are now those related to the years 1974 and 1975.

Yours sincerely

Jeffrey Dudgeon

